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 Division 3, Mrs. Sharp’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week.  Thank you for helping 

to keep our outside areas tidy. 
 The gathering space will be open to grade 8 students for the lunch break today. 
 The Battle of the Books is BACK! If you like to read and you like competition, the Battle of the Books 

is for you. Come to our first meeting today at lunch in the library (after the eating period) to find out 
more.   

 Marching Band is now meeting on Tuesdays at nutrition break and Thursdays at lunch recess. 
 The music room is open Mondays at lunch recess for any students who would like to practice their 

instrument or who need help with their music. 
 Grade 6 girls volleyball is happening in the gym at lunch; bring your lunches. Grade 8 girls team 

helpers please be on time to help set up. 
 Grade 8 comp. have their first games of the season today with exhibition games against Lansdowne 

and Royal Oak. Players come to the gym right after school to help set up and get your uniforms. 
Good luck! 

 Grade 8 girls comp. have a practice tomorrow morning. 
 Volleyball scorekeepers who signed up on our athletic board have a scorekeeper clinic at lunch 

today in Mr. Owen’s room with Mrs. Adamson.  Please bring your lunch to start right away. 

 


